
Exchange of views on Northern Namibia Small-Scale Farmers' Livelihood 

Enhancement Project (N-SHEP) with JICA (22 July 2025） 
 
 

On 22 July 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy call from Mr. Akihiko 

Hoshino, (Resident Representative of JICA Namibia Office) , Dr. Yumi Kirino (Senior 

Advisor, JICA – Economic Development Department) and Dr. Aki Honda (JICA Expert). 

They discussed matters relating to the JICA Northern Namibia Small-Scale Farmers' 

Livelihood Enhancement Project (N-SHEP) and how Japan can contribute to the 

upliftment of the agricultural sector in Namibia. 

 

 

(From Left）Dr. Kirino, Dr. Honda, Ambassador Asazuma and Mr. Hoshino. 


